
Summer Reading Challenge 
 

Mrs. Dike is challenging each student from kindergarten to 

seventh grade to complete this year’s summer reading 

Challenge. This consists of reading throughout the summer, as 

well as submitting a monthly calendar(20 minutes a day for 20 

days each month), and filling out the required “Summer Break 

Book Review” worksheets.   

 

Required book reviews are as follows: 

Kindergarten through seventh grade* - 3 book reviews per 

month (3 book reviews in June, 3 book reviews in July, and 3 book 

reviews in August) 

*Third through Seventh Grade…all books should be chapter 

books. 

 

Participants who do all 3 monthly calendars, as well as their 

book reviews, will be rewarded in the fall, after school has 

started. It will be in the evening after school, at a date to be 

determined. The summer reading calendars and book reviews 

should be filled in and returned to Mrs. Dike at the end of 

August/beginning of September.  

 

If your child is up for this challenge, please respond back to Mrs. 

Dike or contact the office by Tuesday, May 23. Mrs. Dike will get 

the necessary materials sent out to you by the end of the school 

year! 
 


